
 

 

ARCADIA TOWNSHIP 
BUDGET WORKSHOP  

April 14, 2025 
 

 

 

 

The Arcadia Township Board held a budget workshop meeting Monday April 14, 2025 at 

2:22 pm. at the Arcadia Township Hall, 4900 Spencer Street, Lum, Michigan. 

 

Supervisor Lashbrook, Treasurer Skovran, Trustee Howell and Clerk Poniatowski were 

in attendance.  Also in attendance Fire Chief Brian Lee.  Trustee Howe was absent 

 

The members present reviewed the current budget and worked on the 2025-2026 Budget.  

 

The meeting was adjourned at 3:41 p.m. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

_____________________________   ___________________________ 

Katie Poniatowski, Clerk    Patricia Lashbrook, Supervisor 


